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Dear Turtle Rock Families, 

Everyone here at Turtle Rock Elementary and PTA hopes you are staying healthy, both physically and 
mentally. 

We are disappointed that our school year has been cut short in response to COVID-19, but we are 
excited to offer an alternative to our annual  PTA sponsored Bubble Run.  We know many students 
miss their friends and classmates.  The staff at Turtle Rock miss seeing you in our classrooms and on 
campus. 

As a non-profit organization, Turtle Rock PTA's sole purpose is to work in partnership with the school to 
enhance the educational success, as well as the health and well-being of our students and families. 
The PTA and the school staff rely on your generosity, especially during these challenging times to 
provide continued support for our students and future academic enrichment.  All donations raised so far 
for the 2020 Bubble Run will go towards programs that support the “whole child” including a robust P.E. 
program, teacher/classroom support, enriching special assemblies, and more that benefit the well-being 
of our students, both academically and emotionally.  Many of you have donated generously already, 
and we are so grateful!   

If your family has made a donation towards the 2020 Bubble Run, your donation will automatically be 
transferred to support our Virtual Walk-a-thon.   

In an effort to support future PTA programs and bring our community together during this time of “social 
distancing,” we’re excited to announce Turtle Rock Elementary’s Virtual Walk-a-thon!  To participate 
and make a tax deductible donation, visit the PTA website:  www.pta.rocks.  New prizes and prize 
levels will be shared on our PTA website soon. 

JOIN Turtle Rock families in our Walk-a-thon on May 2nd/3rd, Saturday and Sunday (any time) and 
support our Turtle Rock Elementary! 

Now, more than ever, we ask you to stand with our students and support continued efforts to provide 
excellence in education (e.g., physical education teachers, field trips, classroom funds, assemblies, 
dine-outs, Fall Festival, Barnes n Noble night and more!).  Every dollar raised will go directly to the 
academic and emotional enrichment programs our students enjoy every day throughout the school year 
and would not be possible without your generosity.  Click here to DONATE!  - ONLINE ONLY. 

THANK YOU for your support of Turtle Rock Elementary and PTA! 

Jeremy Stonebarger, Turtle Rock Principal 

Grace Kim, Turtle Rock PTA President 
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